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8th February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

At Darnhall Primary School, we recognise the importance of extra-curricular activities 
and have created an activity passport to support this at home. The aim of the 
passport is to enrich children’s experiences and skills, encouraging children to build 
confidence and resilience, getting involved in the local community. 

The passport details key activities for the children to tick off over the course of the 
school year. These activities will inspire children’s ability to problem-solve, provide 
opportunities to see or visit new places and develop interests in new subjects. 

We invite children and families to complete the passports and bring them into school 
to show their teachers along with their evidence once completed. All children who 
complete the activity passports will be rewarded with a certificate and prize at the 
end of the school year. 

If you have any questions about the activity passports, please speak to your child’s 
class teacher. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Miss Sarah Williams and Mrs Sharon Dilnot 
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